
Annex 1 

Notes from open public questions 

 

Question 1:  Mrs Pauline Marshall 

Could the diversions and 7.5 tonne lorry ban in relation to the works on the A322 in 
Surrey Heath be clarified? 
 
Andrew Milne understood that a decision was made to keep the HGVs on the A322 
as the works were being carried out overnight, therefore there was no diversion of 
HGVs or removal of the lorry ban, but he would confirm this in writing outside of the 
meeting. 

 
Question 2:  Mr Tahir Aziz 
 
There has been no mention of resurfacing roads in Maybury and Sheerwater 
including Balmoral Drive, Lambourne Crescent and Bassett Road.  In addition Alpha 
Road and Princess Road have not yet had their yellow lines put back. There is also 
an issue with a strip between Pyrford Road and Princess Road – when will this strip 
be removed? 
 
The Chairman agreed that a response would be provided outside the meeting. 

 

Question 3:  Mr Tahir Aziz 

There is an issues with Anti Social Behaviour and drug dealing in Maybury and 

Sheerwater, and a number of burglaries in the last few months.  Would it be possible 

to provide CCTV in the locality? 

The Chairman agreed that a response would be provided outside the meeting. 

 

Question 4:  Cllr Melanie Whitehand 

Is there any more detail on what will be implemented in Warbury Lane? 

Andrew Milne explained that the width restrictions were being redesigned as the 

previous ones kept getting damaged. 

 

Question 5:  Cllr Louise Morales 

Some students are going round the roundabout outside Woking College the wrong 

way.  Would it be possible to put in an extra set of chevrons and no entry signs to 

remind people? 

Andrew Milne agreed to get the signage assessed to see if it would be beneficial.  
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Question 6:  Cllr Louise Morales 

The last 20 yards of Shackleford Road is full of pot holes – is there any timescale for 

this works to be done? 

The Chairman noted that she had asked for this stretch to be done under Operation 

Horizon and would speak to Cllr Morales outside the meeting. 
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